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BRIDAL PARTY FOR ANTHONY :

We will be celebrating Anthony Bozzanca's upcoming wedding.  He will wed Michelle Krystofolski on 
August 22nd.  The Social Committee is planning a cake and coffee event for Friday, August 6.  It will be 
held in Javits Room at 2:00 pm.  Please give Maryanne or Jeanne your contribution by next Wednesday,  
August 4th.  

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

The Library is scheduled, along with University Hospital and the Dental School, to work on sheetrock on 
Saturday, August 14th.   Five of our staff are welcome to be part of this effort!  Stop by at Maryanne's  
desk or send an e-mail if you are interested prior to August  6.  So far two of our staff will be working :  
Elba and Maryanne.  Consider working for a couple of hours (it is difficult to "give up" six hours on a 
Saturday).  Work-day guidelines and directions to the site that will be distributed to those who volunteer.  
The house is being built in Bellport and is convenient to reach by car.

A few recommendations from previous workers:  1) wear sneakers, but better yet work shoes, 2) dress 
according to the weather (rain or shine), and 3) bring extra water (a box lunch is provided for each 



volunteer).

FAREWELL TO GULNARA:

Although Gulnara is leaving us we can still stay in touch.  Here is her contact information.

gulnara_sh@yahoo.com 

New address as of Sept 1st:
268 Taylor St.
London, ON N5Y2J8
Phone:  519.433.0803

FAREWELL TO RICHARD:

Richard Marczyk (self proclaimed "TROUBLE-SHOOTER" for the night shift) is retiring after three years of 
working here at the Main Library.  His last day is Monday, August 2nd; he'll come in at 9:30 am for last 
minute goodbyes.  Stop by at NRR - his usual work location, to wish him well.  He will be retiring to a new 
home in New Mexico, but he'll keep young and busy with family + grandkids who are moving there too!  




